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For Immediate Release 
 

Okaloosa Gas District Offices Closed October 10th 

  
Valparaiso, FL - All Okaloosa Gas District office locations will be closed Wednesday, October 10, 2018.  Customers with 
natural gas emergencies should call 850-729-4700 or 911. 
 
Natural gas appliances do not need any special preparation in advance of a land-falling tropical system; however, 
portable gas grills or patio appliances should be appropriately secured as with all other outdoor property.   
  
Our crews are ready to serve our valued customers. Information on hurricane preparation for natural gas customers can 
be found at www.okaloosagas.com.  For up-to-date information about Hurricane Michael and our communities, follow 
us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
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